From: Alan Squirrell

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: IPC Submission on St Leonards South
Date: Sunday, 26 May 2019 11:50:20 AM

Dear Commissioners
I agree with all the submissions from residents made at the public meeting.

This planned development would be a disaster for the area.
Please put a stop on it now.

Sincerely

Alan Squirrell

Alan Squirrell





